Mr Greg Donnelly MLC
Chair
Health and Community Services Portfolio Committee
BudgetEstimates@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Our ref INQ19/28

Dear Mr Donnelly

Budget Estimates Supplementary Hearing – Transcript and questions – Health and Medical Research

I write with regard to the recent Supplementary Budget Estimates Hearing for the portfolio of Health and Medical Research, which occurred on Wednesday 30 October 2019.

Please find attached:

- · answers to questions taken on notice during the hearing
- · answers to supplementary questions
- · edits to the hearing transcript.

I am also submitting the following corrections to advice given during the hearing.

- Page 66, paragraph 5: Mr Minns Line 8 Replace 'I think we had a peak of six, which is now down to five, where accreditation was not provided at the visit process' with 'Currently, there are six speciality units out of several hundred across NSW Health where the respective college has withdrawn training accreditation.'
- 2. Page 50, paragraph 7: Dr Chant Line 2 Replace '7 November' with '8 November.'

If you require any further information, please contact Leonie Lamont, Chief of Staff on

Yours sincerely

The Hon, Brad Hazzard MP

Minister for Health and Medical Research

Encl.